September /8, 1934

Desr Georges

I have your letter of the 1lst with refere
ence to the status of bank stock under the new law.

I agree it would be preferable if bank
stocks were generzlly ilisted on souc exchenge, dut
58 you xnow, the regulstion of coll:steral 1s in the
riends of the Pedersli Reserve Board and you have, no
doubt, seen their regulations on t: is matlter issued
last night., it the same time the Securities Fxchenge
Conaission extended the time of the effective dite
of the margin reqguirements to October 15, whleh will
afford a breathing spell for tne Street to ceclim:te
itself to the new rules,

Thank you very much for your thouzhts on
t:isma tter. 1 2om

Sincerely y.urs,

¥r. George F. Breen
<0 Plne Street
dew York, New York
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